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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORYCOMMISSION

REGION V

1450 MARIALANE
WALNUTCREEK. CAUFORNIA94596-5368

0P' 1 'I992

Docket No. 50-528
50-529
50-530

Arizona Public Service Company
P. 0. Box 53999, Station 9082
Phoenix, Arizona 85072-3999

Attention: Hr. William F. Conway
Executive Vice President, Nuclear

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your follow-up letter of August 31, 1992, in response to our
Notice of Violation and Inspection Report Nos. 50-528/92-14, 50-529/92-14,
50-530/92-14, dated July 6, 1992, informing us of your assessment of .

compliance with procedural requirements of measuring and test equipment (NOTTE)

usage and'the steps you have taken to correct the items which we brought to
your attention. Your corrective actions will be verified during a future
inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

b0
K. E. Perkins, Director
Division of Reactor Safety and Projects
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t CC:
Hr. 0. Hark DeMichele, APS .

Hr. James H. Levine, APS
Hr. R. Stevens, APS
Hr.- E. C. Simpson, APS
Mr. S. Guthrie, APS
Mr. Thomas R. Bradish, APS
Mr. Robert W. Page, APS
Ms. Nancy C, Loftin, Esq., APS
Mr. Al Gutterman, Newman 8 Holtzinger
Hr. James A. Beoletto, Esq., Assistant Counsel, SCE Company
Hr. Charles B. Brinkman, Combustion Engineering, Inc.
Hr. Aubrey V. Godwin, Director, Arizona Radiation Regulatory Agency
Chairman, Haricopa County Board of Supervisors
Hr. Steve M. Olea, Chief Engineer, Arizona Corporation Commission
Mr. Curtis Hoskins, El Paso Electric Company
Roy P. Lessy, Jr., Esq., Akin, Gump, Strauss, Hauer and Feld
Bradley W. Jones, Esq. Akin, Gump, Strauss, Hauer and Feld
Mr. Jack R. Newman, Esq. (Newman & Holtzinger)
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t Docket No. 50-528
50-529
50-530

Arizona Public Service Company
P; 0. Box 53999, Station 9082
Phoenix, Arizona 85072-3999

Attention: Hr. William F. Conway
Executive Vice President, Nuclear

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your follow-up letter of Augu'st 31, 1992, in response to our
Notice of Violation and Inspection Report Nos. 50-528/92-14, 50-529/92-14,
50-530/92-14, dated July 6, 1992, informing us of your assessment of
compliance with procedural requirements of measuring and test equipment (HKTE)
usage and the steps you have taken to correct the items which we brought to
your attention. Your corrective actions will be verified during a future
inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

K. E. Perkins, Director
Division of Reactor Safety and Projects

bcc w/copy of letter dated August 31, 1992:
Docket File
Resident Inspector
Project Inspector
G. Cook
R. Huey
B. Faulkenberry
J. Hartin
Joan Zollicoffer

bcc w/o copy of letter dated August 31, 1992:
H. Smith

Region V/ann
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